
 

 

 

This week we have been talking about 

Chinese New Year, and made some spring 

rolls. The children enjoyed chopping the 

vegetables, and rolling the pastry. They also 

made some Chinese lantern pictures using 

card and glitter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have been busy with dinosaur 

activities, looking at fossils and dusting them 

off in the sand, and making shapes with the 

dinosaur bones. We've also been 

talking about length and comparing sizes of 

the dinosaur bones too. The children have 

shown a great interest in dinosaurs and other 

animals too. 

4th February 2022 

 

 

Star of the Week 

Melania 

Our star of the week is Melania for 

marvellous maths! She was amazing at 

matching the numbers to the colours in 

our colour by number activity.  



 

 

Dates for the Diary 

 

Nursery will close for Easter break from Friday 8th April and back open  

for children to return on Wednesday 20th April 22. 

For the summer break, Nursery will be closed from 1st August and be  

back open on Monday 15th August. 

Next week. . . 
 

We are going to be making a craft activity so any plastic milk cartons would be greatly 

appreciated please! 

 

Please could children to bring in pet pictures  as we're going to be talking about pets they have 

at home.  


